
Homedale School District #370 
 
TO:  Board of Trustees; Superintendent Rob Sauer 
FROM: Amy Winters, HMS Principal  
DATE: January 9, 2017 and February 13, 2017 

RE: AD Report 

 
Boys’ basketball began practicing Jan. 3 and has had 6 games thus far. 
 
7th grade A Team 
There are 10 boys on this team. Their record is 6-0. 
 
7th grade B Team 
There are 11 boys on this team. Their record is 5-1. 
 
8th grade A Team 
There are 10 boys on this team. Their record is 3-3. 
 
8th grade B Team 
There are 9 boys on this team. Their record is 0-6. 
 
The season will conclude the week of Feb. 20 with Homedale hosting the 7th grade 
tournament. Weiser is hosting the 8th grade tournament.   


